
 
 
 
Ms. Georgina Carpenter 
Account Manager – Wholesale  
LEDVANCE Pty Ltd 
Suite 2.1A 
394 Lane Cove Road 
Macquarie Park NSW 2113 
 
Dear Ms Carpenter, 
 
RE: LED lamps for street lighting 
 
The ACT Government (TCCS) is interested in using the following OSRAM LED products for 
retrofitting CFL and MH lamps on P category roads with the objective of offering a greater 
lifetime solution and energy efficient. 
 
Model Description  
 

• HQLLED2000 16W/840 230V PROE27 

• HQLLED3000 23W/840 230V PROE27 

• HQLLED4000 30W/840 230V PROE27 

• HQLLED6000 46W/840 230V PROE27 

• HQLLED6000 46W/840230VPROE40 
 
To introduce these lamps into the public streetlight network in ACT, the devise for each must 
be included in the AEMO load table. Kindly proceed with the measurement of electrical load 
of these luminaires through AEMO for them to be considered for future replacement of less 
efficient and robust light sources in the area. 
 
We acknowledge and accept that the test reports are created without the use of control gear. 
Minor re-wiring may be necessary to bypass current control gear and ignitor.    
 
Could you kindly advise us as soon as it has been load tested by AEMO and included in the 
AEMO road table.  
 
If you have any questions on the subject you may contact Anand Joshi, Assistant Director, 
Environmental Services electronically at Anand.Joshi@act.gov.au 0434 780 039. 
  
 
Yours sincerely,  
   
 
 
Jennie Gilles 
Senior Director  
Roads ACT 
 
Date:18 June 2020 
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